
Competing in Two Divisions 

Drivers who wish to compete in more than one division at Norton Raceway 
Park on any race night must get prior approval.  It is important that the race 
card is not interrupted because we are waiting for a driver to change cars.  
Because of this, drivers will only be permitted to race in two divisions 
maximum during the course of any race night.  Any driver who participates in a 
paying class must pay for a pit pass.  Drivers will receive 75% of the total 
payout for their finishing positions in the two divisions they compete in. 

 

 


